
Correspondence –  
Real Estate Assets Update  

 
Hello, 

 
RE:  House on 341 Forestell Road:  regardless of its future use, the porch is part of 
that house. 

RE:  Maintenance of City assets:  Renovation is not always required to maintain 
City assets.  The City should maintain its assets so that renovation is NOT required. 

 
RE:  The stone house on Crawley Road:  When the City severed this property 15 
years ago, there was a condition that the house would be incorporated into any 

future design.  The current owners have applied for demolition; if this is approved, 
then the City sets a precedent that severance conditions do not matter.  The owner 

knew of this condition.  Thus, I think the house should not be demolished.  There is 
no reason for the house to be demolished, as it can be incorporated into future 
buildings.  (There are many examples of older houses being incorporated into 

industrial buildings.)  Let's not pave over a structurally sound and beautiful stone 
house in order to put up a parking lot.  Let's not demolish a part of Guelph's 

history. 
 

Thank you, 
Tanya Gevaert 
 

 


